
TALKING POINTS – Tuesday, April 13, 2021 
 

Good evening.  

First off, I would like to encourage all SLPS stakeholders to save the date 
for the second part of our inaugural ABAR—anti-bias, anti-racism—
virtual mini conference on April 24th.  

The event will feature Jason Reynolds, the National Ambassador for 
Young People’s Literature and a New York Times best-selling author 
many times over. Additional details will be announced closer to time. 

--- 

A few friendly reminders for families …  

We are still accepting students for summer learning.  

Visit S-L-P-S-dot-org-slash-summer for details and to sign up. Options 
include credit recovery, academic enrichment and support for English 
language learners.  

Additionally, pre-kindergarten registration for the 2021-2022 school year 
is now open! Registration will be by appointment only at Central Office 
Monday through Friday from 8am to 2pm. Visit the District website to 
request an appointment.  

Finally, we are also accepting enrollment requests for next school year 
for our new Virtual Learning program at Dunbar, grades K through 6. Visit 
S-L-P-S-dot-org-slash-virtual-academy for more information. 

--- 


